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NEW ARRIVALS

studio1851 is excited to share some new products we have been working on!
We have recently released two "Property of Lasell University Athletic
Department Tees" and our first ever zip up hoodie that is embroidered with
the Lasell University Seal. We have a new white Entering Lasell long sleeve
with navy blue ink that we can't wait for you to shop!

SPOTLIGHT ARTIST
KASSIE FISHER
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Fisher is a first year Fashion Design and Production
student at Lasell. She creates delicate crochet jewelry
including bracelets and earrings. "I have been crocheting
since a young age and started these more delicate pieces
in middle school. I have always found it relaxing and
rewarding to see the beautiful unique pieces that I can
create". Each piece is handmade and available to shop in
store or online at www.studio1851lasell.com 
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 This month we have two super
exciting events coming up that
we just can't wait to share! 
April 22nd we will be hosting a
Shop Our Closet event on Earth
Day to promote sustainability
practices. 
April 28th Joshua Sweet
comes back to perform for us
once again. There will be an
evening concert on campus
along with a studio1851 pop-up.
We can't wait to see you there!
Follow @studio1851lasell for
more information coming soon!

STUDIO1851'S NEW THRIFTED COLLECTION
Sophomore Fashion Media and Marketing Major, Cameron
Goodwin has recently brought in a curated thrifted
collection with some vintage pieces to be shopped in our
store! Goodwin says, "Thrifting was an opportunity to build
my closet with pieces that few other consumers have.
Vintage allows you to have a certain one-of-a-kind piece
due to the age and different conditions of the garments".
We are so excited about this new sustainable development
in our store. Make sure to stop by and shop the collection!

The wait is over! studio1851 has brought back one of our favorite
collections. This semester we have a new and improved Vintage
Lasell Firetruck Tee as well as our Vintage Lasell Community Tee
in Charcoal! We have also added a new addition to our collection
with our "See Ya Later" Tee. This graduation classic from the
Lasell Archives featured on the shirt is the perfect choice for class
of 2022!  Stay up to date with studio1851 and be the first to know
about our new arrivals. by following us on our social media
channels @studio1851lasell


